GEORGE FLAGGS, JR.
MAYOR

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
July 12,2024

Mayor Flaggs announces Town Hall to be held on Tuesday, July 16, 2024 at 5:30PM

Vicksburg, MS — Mayor Flaggs announces that the City will host a Town Hall on Tuesday, July 16,
2024, at 5:30 PM in the Robert Walker Board Room located at 1415 Walnut Street. This important
event will provide an opportunity for residents to engage in discussions on several crucial topics that
impact our community.

The agenda for the Town Hall includes the following key items:

Waffle House

Changing the Form of Government
Employee Pay Raises

Animal Shelter

Housing Updates

Trash Collection Payment Increase
Riverfront Park

2025 Budget

Street Pavement
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Additionally, the Town Hall will feature a six-month progress update highlighting achievements and
outlining future plans to advance the City of Vicksburg. Safety concerns and community well-being
will also be addressed to ensure a secure and thriving environment for all residents.

Mayor Flaggs encourages all residents to attend this Town Hall to voice their concerns, ask questions,
and contribute to the discussions that will shape the future of our city. Mayor Flaggs remains dedicated
to transparency, accountability, and collaboration with community members to achieve these goals. By
working together, we can build a stronger and more resilient future for everyone in our city.

For those who cannot attend in person, the Town Hall will be streamed Live on the VTV Facebook
Page questions can be asked there or can be called in at 601-801-3484.

For more information, please contact Mayor Flaggs at 601-942-0492.
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2024

Time: 5:30PM
Location: Robert Walker Board Room, 1415 Walnut Street, Vicksburg, MS

CITY OF VICKSBURG, MISSISSIPPI « OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
1401 Walnut Street « Vicksburg, Mississippi 39180 « Office: 601.631.3718 » Fax: 601.631.3674 o mayorflaggs @vicksburg.org
VICKSBURG.ORG



